
2 6 Broadway 
New York

January 22, 1918.

Dear Mr. King:

I have your letter of January 19th. Shall I eend 

hack the earlier chapters of your book or retain them here 

until the later ones are received?

I am much interested in the clipping which you en­

close. Probably by the time you are next down here, the eitu 

ation will have become more definite.

Very sincerely,

Hon. W.I,.Mackenzie King,
The Roxborough,

Ottawa, Canada.
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